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May 14, 1982

Ms. Lois Gardner
466 Terrahue
Victoria, B.C.
V9C 2BS

Dear Ms. Gardner:

Thank you for your letter of May 1, 1982 requesting the
following information, enclosed as noted:

1. Copy of Construction Aggregates original report (dated

i November 13, 1970).

2. Copy of proposed limits of pit in area of concern. As
discussed with you we have a problem duplicating an entire
blueprint.

3. Copy of original Permit dated December 22, 1970.

I understand that Mr. Johnson, Project Manager of the
Producers Pit, has reviewed the project plans with you and
- that you have had access to development information at their
office.
Please advise if you wish to review this project further.

-

‘Yours very truly,'

D.M. Galbraith, P.Eng.
Reclamation Inspector

DMG/eaa

cc: J.W. Robinson

J.E< Beswick
. Johnson



